Where our laws are drafted: 150 years
of the Office of Parliamentary Counsel

On 8 February 1869 the Board of the Treasury met to discuss “the drafting or
preparing of Bills introduced into Parliament on the part of Her Majesty’s
Government.” The Treasury minute goes on to note “the advantage of bringing
all important Government Bills under the view of one person,” and..
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